
 

 

Noyes Health Auxiliary Newsletter 

 
You are invited to 

The Auxiliary’s Annual Dinner Meeting 

Tuesday, January 23, 2024 
 

Foursquare Community Center 
49 West Ave 

 
Registration begins at 5:30 pm 

Dinner begins at 6:00 pm 
 

Cost - $20 
 

RSVP to Ann Dunlop by January 16 
Phone or text:  585-507-9495 
Email – dvilleann@gmail.com 

 
 

A Co-Presidentôs Message from Gerri and Mary Ann 

Happy, happy New Year!!  What changes will 2024 bring to our lives?  We hope it will bring you and 
yours a safe, happy, healthy, and prosperous year.  What will it bring for the Auxiliary?  New officers – 
flower sale 
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NOYES HEALTH AUXILIARY 2024 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

 
Noyes Health plays a very important role in the lives of the residents of Livingston, Steuben and surrounding 

counties.  Community-minded individuals with a willingness to get involved are welcome to join the Auxiliary.   

An affiliation with Noyes Health is not necessary in order to be an Auxiliary member.    Please invite those who 

support Noyes Health to join the Auxiliary. 

 

 

Active Membership – Members are encouraged to participate in at least one fundraising project per year or be 


